
Dr Ruth Hussey is appointed interim Chair
for a further two months





The appointment will involve a time commitment of 3 days per week. Remuneration for the role
will be at a rate of £70,000 per year.

This appointment is made in accordance with the Cabinet Office Code of Governance for Public
Appointments. The regulation of public appointments against the requirements of this Code is
carried out by the Commissioner for Public Appointments.

In accordance with the Code, there is a requirement for appointees’ political activity (if any
declared) to be made public. Ruth has not declared any political activity.

On 22 April, Professor Susan Jebb was named as the Government’s preferred candidate for the
FSA Chair post.

You can read a similar announcement by the Department of Health and Social care
announcement.
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